
Ann Machado - Re: Permit #2013-01059 - 59 Riverton Drive 

Good morning Ann,
I've attached a site plan with the location of the Heath Center.
The scale is 1"=100', if you need one at a larger scale, please let me know.

The Health Center is for Riverton Park residents only, staffed initially for 2 hours per week by a 
nurse or nurse practitioner and possibly, at some times, a nursing student.

S

On Mon, Jun 3, 2013 at 10:19 AM, Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Stephen -
I was doing my zoning review for this permit, and I need some more information. 
I need a site plan indicating where the proposed health center is located on the property.
Thanks.
Ann
Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As 
a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested. 

--

Stephen M. Thomas
gta2 architects
44 oak street
portland, maine 04101
207.771.5461

From: Stephen <stephengta2@gmail.com>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/3/2013 11:16 AM
Subject: Re: Permit #2013-01059 - 59 Riverton Drive
Attachments: SITE PLAN.pdf
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